
 

Begin Conducting Business with your New Entity

Dear Partner, Customer or Distributor,

Effective 16 November, you will now conduct your Cisco business with your new Cisco business
entity.

If you have questions, please reference our  Frequently Asked Questions, You can also contact
your partner account manager, distributor account manager, partner services development
manager, or customer and partner experience advisor, or email ce-cil-support@cisco.com.

Regards,

Cisco
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